
 
 
      

        
 

 
We had a lovely start to the week where children took part in well being activities to celebrate the start 
of children’s mental health week.  Activities involved children creating compliment mats, creating their 
own avatars, taking part in a fun PE session and writing positive affirmations and designing posters 
based on the book ‘The Boy, the Mole, the Fox and the Horse’ by Charlie Mackesy. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This week has also seen Rowan Class going on a trip to Cheddar Caves and Sycamore Class who held a 
DT day.  Read about these 2 events below.  As always, many thanks to our volunteers. Without your help 
lots of our fun and enrichment activities would not be possible. 
 
Finally, you’ll notice on the diary dates that our parents evenings are being held in the first week back 
after half term.  With this in mind, sign up sheets will be out on the playground next week for you to 
book your slot.  If you do not bring or collect your child from school, please message the school office to 
book you an appointment.  Similarly, if you are unable to attend on either day, please email the school 
office (office@clutton.mnsp.org.uk) and your child’s class teacher will be in touch to make alternative 
arrangements. 
 
 
Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull 
 

mailto:office@clutton.mnsp.org.uk


 
 
      

        
 

 
 
​ Bulb Show 
 
The daffodils in the Cherry outdoor area think it is Spring already and are in 
flower! Don’t forget that the Bulb Show Show is fast approaching… on 
Saturday 8th March. Make sure that your bulbs are outside, and already 
showing some shoots in time to bring into school for the big day! 
 

Cheddar Caves 
 
This week Rowan class took a trip to Cheddar Caves. Since September Rowan class has been learning 
all about History through the ages. They were able to put their knowledge to the test as we took a trip 
back to the Stone Age and met a hunter-gatherer who told us all about life back in the Stone Age and 
how they used to make fire. We took a look through the Museum of prehistory and explored two caves. 
The children in Rowan class were fantastic and extremely responsible on their trip and we had a 
wonderful time. A big thank you to Mrs Gange and Mrs Horler who joined us on our trip! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
      

        
 

 
 
 
 
Photos from STEM Week 
Here are some more photos from our busy STEM week last week: Rowan Class experimenting with 
colour mixing, and Chestnut Class learning how far a sneeze travels. 
 

 
 
Sycamore’s DT Day 
This term, children in Sycamore Class have been learning about how to create stable structures in DT 
along with studying the Romans in history. We have linked these topics and they have designed a 
Roman Pavilion that would suit a garden during that era. The class displayed great creativity and 
problem solving skills, most using a hacksaw for the first time. The class are proud of what they have 
created and so are we!     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to all our adult helpers for making this day such a success and helping to give the class the 
opportunity to gain new skills. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
      

        
 

 
 

Certificates of the week 
Head Teacher Awards 

 

Congratulations to the following children for receiving the  
Head Teacher’s Award this week:   

Pippa, Keira, Lucie, Finley, Sophie and Rowan. 

 
 
 
 

 
Doodle Maths 

 
The children with the most stars in their class 
this week are:  
 
Doodle Maths - Ella, Finley, Molly, Leighton, 
Sam, Charlie and Imogen. 
Doodle Tables - Travis, Leighton and Ellis. 

 

 

Other Achievements 
 
Coralie, Finley and Albie were very proud to show their swimming certificates today.  Phoebe and Emily 
had gymnastic awards and Rory received player of the match in football. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
      

        
 

 
 

Notices 
 

●​ Coats - Please ensure that your child has a waterproof coat in school.  Unless it is torrential rain, 
children will still go outside at break, lunchtime and PE sessions. 

●​ Nits - There have been some cases of nits reported this week.  Please check your child’s head 
and treat as needed. 

●​ Office email address - Please note that if you need to contact the school office the email address 
is office@clutton.mnsp.org.uk. 

●​ Long hair - For reasons of health and safety, long hair should always be tied back. 
●​ School day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm. The gates will close at 8.50am and after this 

time you will need to press the buzzer to enter the school. Children arriving after 8:50am are 
marked as late in the register. 

●​ School pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different  
         from normal. 

●​ Sickness and diarrhoea - reminder that children should not return to school until 48 hours after 
the last bout of illness. 

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
      

        
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


